
 

   BEARS BULLETIN FOR FAMILIES                                        
June 9-20, 2025                                                                                                                          

We acknowledge the traditional territories of the Coast Salish: T'Sou-ke Nation and Sc'ianew 

Nation and Nuu-chah-nulth: Pacheedaht Nation. We also recognize some of our schools reside on 
the traditional territory of the Esquimalt Nation and Songhees Nation.   

Monday 

9 
 Monday  

16 
• Gr. 8 students visit to Royal Bay (for 

those who are attending RBSS in 

Sept) 

Tuesday  
10 

• Treat Tuesday at Ms. Gurney’s 

room  

• Canucks Floor Hockey Program  

Tuesday  
 17 

• Lockdown Drill 
 

Wednesday 
11 

• Cookie Day (if you ordered) 

• Gr. 5 visit from Pexsisen & Willway 

Wednesday
18 

• Popcorn Day (if ordered) 

• Gr. 8 Year end trip to Cultus Lake 

• Gr. 6 Got Talent 

Thursday  
12 

• Harbour Cats for some Gr. 7 & 8 
classes 

• Gr. 6 classes celebrating 
Indigenous Peoples Month 

Thursday  
19 

• Harbour Cats for some Gr. 6 classes 

 

Friday  
13 

• Students vs staff Dodgeball game 

• School-wide Fun Fair in afternoon 

(put on by Leadership Club) 

Friday  
20 

• Pizza Day (if ordered) 

 

Upcoming Dates:  
 
June:  

23 – Grade 7 year end trip to Elk Lake 

24 – Summary of Learning reports are live on MyEd 
25 - Grade 6 year end trip to Juan de Fuca  

25 – Grade 8 Leaving Celebration 6pm 
26 – last day of school for students: BBQ and yearbooks 
 
 

Translate this page:  

https://translate.google.com 
 
DISTRICT OR COMMUNITY NEWS: 

•  Westshore Basketball – Two attachments: Summer 
Camp and 2025–2026 Registration 

• City of Victoria – One attachment: Youth Leaders in 

Training Program (ages 14–18) 

• Vancouver Island Refugee & Immigrant Centre 
Society (VIRCS) – one attachment: Outreach Schedule 

 

  

Dear Centre Mountain Lellum Families,  
 
I hope this finds your family well. What glorious weather we are 

having! As we come into our final weeks of June, we want to 

finish the year strong, with good attendance and following the 

values of our school. There are many fun learning activities and 

year end activities planned over the next few weeks. We hope 

students enjoy all that has been planned.   

 

The final reports – Summary of Learning – will be live on MyEd 

as of noon on Tuesday, June 24. You can see your child’s year-

end report here. Please ensure you have created a log-in to the 

Parent Portal to be able to access your child’s reports. More 

information here: MyEd Parent Portal information 

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

1. Lost & Found: We have many, many items in our Lost & 

Found. Please encourage your child to take a look 

through all the hoodies, hats, gloves, water bottles, and 

more. Any unclaimed items will be donated on the last 

day of school 

2. Mr. Bedard is retiring! Our Vice Principal, Glenn 

Bedard, will be retiring at the end of June. He’s been an 

integral member of the staff since the opening of the 

school in Nov. 2022. We wish him all the best on his next 

adventures.  

https://translate.google.com/
https://centremountainlellum.web.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-portal-myed-bc/


3. Welcome Mr. McAllister! With Mr. Bedard retiring, we 

look forward to welcoming Rob McAllister, our new Vice 

Principal, starting in August. Rob has spent the last 3.5 

years as Vice Principal at Spencer Middle School and is 

looking forward to joining our team at Centre Mountain 

Lellum.  

4. Moving? Families of Grade 6 and 7 students... if you 

know your family will be moving over the summer and 

not returning to Centre Mountain Lellum in the fall, 

please let our office staff know by emailing 

cml@sd62.bc.ca  Our enrollment is very tight so it’s 

helpful for us to know of any spaces that may be 

available for new students who are registering.  
5. Yearbooks for Sale: Order your yearbook before they 

sell out! Price is $40. There is a limited number so order 

soon to avoid disappointment. You can bring cash to 

the office or purchase online at: 

https://sd62.schoolcashonline.com/   

6. Bus Registration: is open for the 2025-26 school year. 

The process to request bus fees to be waived has 

changed this year. If the cost of bussing causes financial 

hardship for your family, you now need to come to the 

school to fill out and sign a Bus Fee Waiver form. I will 

also sign, and then our office sends it to the 

Transportation Department. Please see here for more 

details on registration and fees: 2025-26 Bussing 

Information 
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